
From: Baker, Amy C.
Sent: 3/16/2011 3:44:07 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Redacted

Redacted

Simon, Sean A. (sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov); Douglas, Paul 
(paul.douglas@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc:

Bee:
Subject: Drop down menus in the PDSR

Redacted
As I continue to go through the PDSR, it looks like PG&E did not use the drop down menu 
names in the Energy Division template, at least for one column (PPA Status). It is 
important that PG&E use these ED provided drop down menus, so when we combine IOU 
data it is consistent. Otherwise, we waste a lot of time standardizing the data. For the 
April filing, PG&E should make sure it is using the definitions in the ED provided drop down 
menus. It's fine to add additional items that are not in the drop down, if needed, but if it's 
already in there PG&E should be using the phrase provided by Energy Division.
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